
Got Bats?
The Skeena Community Bat Project is seeking
 volunteers for the Annual Bat Count.

No special skills required!

This citizen-science initiative encourages residents to count bats 
at local roost sites. Counts are done between June 1 and 21 before 
pups are born, and 1 - 2 more between July 11 and August 5 when 
pups are flying.

If you have a bat roost on your property and would like 
to participate, please email skeena@bcbats.ca or call 
1-855-9BC-BATS ext 19.
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To report a dead bat or get help safely evicting bats please visit bcbats.ca or contact skeena@bcbats.ca
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